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BACKGROUND INFORMATION
Governor Ann Duncan and Board staff have been working with a Council of Academic Vice Presidents (CAVP) work group to determine if there are better ways to organize and coordinate academic program delivery across the State University System.  This team has been reviewing System and institution data on academic degree program delivery, participation, and productivity at all levels.  
At this meeting, Dr. Ralph Wilcox, who chairs the provosts’ work group, will provide the Academic and Student Affairs Committee with findings from the group’s initial analysis of the data, identify any actions that the group believes can be taken for immediate benefit, and identify any other interim deliverables.  The CAVP is expected to submit a written report to the Chancellor on March 1, 2011, detailing actions and successes to date, as well as plans for the future.  The report and related initiatives will be discussed in the Board’s Academic and Student Affairs Committee at the March 2011 meeting.
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